
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
Office of the Inspector General 

Inspector General 

December 4, 2019 

Rashad M. Young 
City Administrator 
Office of the City Administrator 
District of Columbia 

* * * 

OIG 

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 513 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear City Administrator Young: 

This letter informs you that the Office of the Inspector General (OIG) plans to conduct an Audit 
of OIG Prior Year Recommendations issued during Fiscal Years 2018 and 2019. The objectives 
of this audit are to determine : 1) the status of open recommendations; 2) whether corrective 
actions remedied key conditions identified in prior OIG audit reports; and 3) whether agencies 
realized monetary benefits (if applicable) . This audit is included in the OIG's Fiscal Year 2020 
Audit and Inspection Plan. 

This audit will be conducted under project code OIG No. 20-1-0lMA, and titled Audit of OJG 
Prior Year Recommendations. Please reference this project code in correspondence involving 
this audit. This audit will be conducted according to generally accepted government auditing 
standards (GAGAS). 

T. Dinell Arnold, Audit Director, will contact agencies' Directors to inform them of our review 
and schedule an initial meeting to go over the agency' s open recommendation(s). Should you 
have any questions in the interim, please contact me or Benjamin Huddle, Assistant Inspector 
General for Audits, at (202) 727-2540. 

Sincerely, 

DWL/tda 

cc: See Distribution List 

717 14th Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20005 (202) 727-2540 
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DISTRIBUTION: 

The Honorable Muriel Bowser, Mayor, District of Columbia, Attention: Betsy Cavendish (via 
email) 

Mr. Barry Kreiswirth, General Counsel, Office of the City Administrator, District of Columbia 
(via email) 

The Honorable Phil Mendelson, Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia (via email) 
The Honorable Brandon T. Todd, Chairperson, Committee on Government Operations, 

Council of the District of Columbia (via email) 
The Honorable Karl A. Racine, Attorney General for the District of Columbia (via email) 
Mr. Keith A. Anderson, Director, Department of General Services (via email) 
Chief Gregory Dean, Chief, District of Columbia Fire and Emergency Medical Services 

Department (via email) 
Mr. Jeffrey DeWitt, Chief Financial Officer, Office of the Chief Financial Officer (via email) 
Mr. Christopher Geldart, Director, Department of Public Works (via email) 
Ms. Hanseul Kang, State Superintendent of Education, Office of the State Superintendent of 

Education (via email) 
Mr. JeffMarootian, Director, District Department of Transportation (via email) 
Ms. Lindsay Parker, Chief Technology Officer, Office of the Chief Technology Officer (via 

email) 
Dr. Christopher Rodriguez, Director, Homeland Security and Emergency Management Agency 
Mr. George Schutter, Chief Procurement Officer, Office of Contracting and Procurement (via 

email) 
Mr. David Gadis, Chief Executive Officer, District of Columbia Water & Sewer Authority 
Mr. Paul J. Wiedefeld, General Manager and CEO, Washington Metropolitan Area Transit 

Authority (via email) 
The Honorable Kathy Patterson, D.C. Auditor, Office of the D.C. Auditor, Attention: Cathy 

Patten (via email) 
Mr. Jed Ross, Director and Chief Risk Officer, Office of Risk Management (via email) 
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